
Rugby Supporters Group 

E News

Hi All

We have had a very productive start to the year with Opens and year 10 training in full swing. The 
new boys have adjusted well to the systems and patterns we use. We also welcome our new 
forwards coach Nave to the school. He has a great knowledge of rugby and will be valuable in the 
preparations for this season. The rest of the grades will start in due course but we are mindful of 
the warm weather at the moment so please check with Mr Mac for your training days and venues.

There are just over fifty days until the Opens squad leaves for a rugby tour to New Zealand. I was 
lucky enough to go on the 2015 tour and it's a wonderful opportunity for the boys to grow on and 
off the field. These tours are a lot of work for the RSG but we are on track with the tour kit having 
arrived last week. The tour bags will arrive shortly and we will have a tour presentation night where 
the touring boys receive their kit. The date will be advised soon. 

Please save the date for the RSG 
WELCOME TO RUGBY event 

Thanks to all RSG who helped at the SPSSA house warming event last Friday. It was a great 
success. 

Yours in Rugby 
Andrew Thomas  (AT)
RSG President 

WELCOME TO
SAVE THE DATE!

RUGBY
All junior and senior players, 
parents, coaches and sponsors 
are invited to kick the season 
off in style!

SATURDAY 18TH MARCH
5.00PM - 8.00PM
Further details coming soon

!! ANNOUNCEMENT OF 2017 CAPTAIN OF RUGBY !!

 Naming of Captains for Yr 7 - 2nd XV teams Raffle prizes

 Presentation of training jerseys for all teams Food & drinks

EVENT!


